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January 30,2012

Mr. Scott A. Hodes
P.O. Box 42002
Washington, DC 20015

Dear Mr. Hodes:

This is in response to your December 5,2011, FOIA request which was referred
to the Office of Operations, Security, and Preparedness, Office of Security and
Law Enforcement (os&LE) by VA's FolA service; and received by os&LE on
January 6,2012.

This organization does not maintain records that are responsive to your request,
as written, for "records concerning oversight of the Office of Security and Law
Enforcement and the Law Enforcement Training center for 2006-201 1 ......,.."
f n a letter dated January 19, 2012, copies of two internal training manuals, a
blank training log form, position descriptions, organization charts, and the policy
of Directive 0730 were provided in response to your December s,2011, FolA
request to the Office of Operations, Security, and Preparedness. That particular
request had distinct and enumerated points of interest, each of which was
thoroughly considered and for which the responsive and releasable documents
were sought.

lf you wish to appeal this determination, please send the appeal to the Office of
General Counsel within sixty (60) calendar days of the date of this letter to Office
of General Counsel (OGC|024), 810 Vermont Avenue, N.W., Washington, DC,
20420, or to oGC's FolA appeal email address listed on VA's FolA home
page, http://www.foia.va.qov/FOIA Appeal.asp.

Thank you for your interest in the Department of Veterans Affairs; we hope the
documents provided in our response of January 19, 1012, have been helpful.

Sincerely
,l ^

--J {-r.q,a_t (tl, < h aTU_F
0

Tanya Al-Khateeb
OS&LE FOIA Officer


